Nobel House Residents Q&As 24.05.21 
Below are the weekly questions on the Nobel House cladding issue, including responses in red to specific questions that residents posed.  
Questions for Y&Y  
Q1: Please can you advise when both the sprinklers and fire extinguishers were tested or if dates have been booked in for the inspections to take place. Obviously residents are rather concerned that there is no report of the extinguishers being tested since 2019 and no evidence of sprinklers being tested. We are aware that both should be maintained and tested annually and with the current situation leaseholders are obviously extremely anxious regarding these issues. 
A: All systems are being tested where required. The contractors are due on site as early as next month to retest the systems.  

